
September 25, 1996

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance

Item P-29(NC) - Residual Market Multiple Company Endorsement WC 00 03 25 

 

The Bureau has adopted and the North Carolina Commissioner of Insurance has approved an endorsement to be used in the 
residual market to permit an insurer to provide coverage, under a single policy, in additional states through affiliated insurers. 

A copy of the Filing Memorandum and the standard endorsement form are attached.

The Residual Market Multiple Company Endorsement WC 00 03 25 has been approved for use in North Carolina effective 
October 1, 1996, applicable to new, renewal and outstanding assigned risk policies.

 

Very truly yours,

 

Jerry G. Hamrick

Workers Compensation Manager
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Enclosures - (Filing Memo - No Endorsement) 

C-96-19 


